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Christmas performances 
 

There is only 1 ticket per 

child for all performances this year, 

due to Covid safety. 

 

Monday 13th December.  

Christmas Nativity in 

Main school Hall 

Year 1 at 9.30am 

Year 2 at 2pm. 

 

Tuesday 14th December. 

St Chad’s Church Carol Service  

Years 3 and 4 at 11am 

Years 5 and 6 at 1.30pm 

 

Please do not bring 

babies or toddlers.  

Masks must be worn. 

This year has gone so fast, we cannot believe next week will be the last 

week of term! This is the final newsletter for 2021 and we would like to 

take this opportunity to thank all the parents/ carers, children and 

Governors for all their continued support during the year. This year has 

been hard work at times, but also very rewarding and 

many successes can be celebrated. Mrs T would also like 

to thank all the staff for their continued help, support and 

care in looking after your children—Team D is incredible! 

It really is a team effort at Darnhall! I wish you all a happy 

Christmas and Best wishes for a Happy and healthy New Year! 

Christmas Lunch 

On Tuesday (KS1) and Wednesday 
(KS2) all of our children will enjoy our 
festive Christmas lunch. Please find 
below, our delicious, festive menu:  

Roast Turkey, Stuffing & Chipolata 
sausages (Vegetarian Sausage  

option available) Served with Roast 
& Creamed Potatoes  

Sprouts, Carrots, Peas & Gravy  

followed by Christmas Biscuit  

 

** PLEASE NOTE THERE 
WILL NOT BE A  

SANDWICH OPTION  

ON THIS DATE**  



Tuesday 14th  
December  

 
Christmas Class Bingo  

Year 1 - 6 ONLY 
Straight after school until 5pm 

Children are to be collected 
from their classrooms.  

 
 

Children can bring spending mon-
ey for the tuck shop if they wish. 

(Allergies are  
catered for) 

Pantomime time 

for  

Years 1—6!  

 

On Thursday 16th  

December we are going to 

watch the Cinderella  

pantomime at Grange Theatre in 

Hartford.   

‘Oh yes we are!’ 

Thursday 16th December 

 

Nursery, Reception and some of 

Owls class are going to the Shire 

Horse Centre in Cotebrook.  

 

The outing will include a visit to 

Father Christmas, which 

includes a gift and admission 

to the farm. 

The children can wear their  

uniform and a warm Christmas 

Jumper.  

 

They also need 

wellies, a warm 

coat, hat, scarf 

and gloves.  

 

Rather than having the one  
Christmas Jumper day, next  

Monday to Friday we allow all the 
children to wear Christmas tops, 

jumpers, hats and 
headbands with their normal 

uniform every  day if they wish. 
 

They wear these with their 
normal uniform as there will be no PE 
or Forest Schools next week due to 
the other activities we have planned. 
We don’t do this as a fundraiser but 

just for fun.  
 

Last year some children made their 
own outfits, adding extra Christmas 

decorations. 
 

This applies when the children go on 
school trips that week too. 


